
CBE Provincial Budget Response  

 

For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — Media are invited to an availability where Board Chair Marilyn 
Dennis and Chief Financial Officer Brad Grundy will provide details of the impact 
of the provincial budget on the Calgary Board of Education.  
 
Event Details  
 
Date:        Tuesday, Nov. 5, 2019 
Time:        11:15 a.m. 
Place:      Education Centre, 1221 – 8 Street, S.W. 
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